## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

**Sent:** Sunday, March 17, 2024 3:01 PM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

**Subject:** Charter & Bylaws: 1st Reading Documents



## Camp Connect

A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

To all the Members who submitted comments and questions about the proposed changes to the Charter & Bylaws – THANK YOU! These comments have been reviewed and some further changes were incorporated.

Member comments received by March 15, 2024 have been compiled together and posted to the MGCA website under "Proposed Bylaws/Rules/Policies" which is under the tab "By-Laws, Rules, & Policies."

During the March meeting, we plan to provide an overview of the new document which we hope will answer many of the questions and concerns that were posed.

## Website - direct link

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org You received this email because you are a Member of the Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2024 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association